Hannah Dale

From: Sue ClementsF
Sent: 24 Septembe y

To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: Goldsworth Road development
Categories: Hannah

This seems absolutely crazy! Why so little affordable housing or housing suitable for families? Is this intended for
commuters only? Work patterns are changing due to the pandemic so this is becoming less and less relevant. Please
do take note of the objections and reconsider.

Regards

Sue Clements.

Sent from my iPhone



